
Subject: [HCPS] Freedom of Information Act - Notice of Completed Request
From: Shawn Printz
Date: Wed, 03 Mar 2010 11:53:34 -0500
To: everybody@harrisonburg.k12.va.us

Dear staff:

Last week David Briggman, a Rockingham County resident, submitted a Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request for the names, job titles and annual salaries of all
employees of Harrisonburg City Public Schools. Under Virginia law we are required to
provide this information to anyone who files a formal request. We do not know how the
released information will be used nor are we able to require that the person making the
request reveal the intended use of the information.

Only those employees whose annual salary is $10,000 or less are exempt from such a
request.

We believe that it is important that you know when such requests are made and we will
endeavor to keep you informed of such requests. Please note that FOIA requests are
made infrequently.

Thanks,

--

Shawn D. Printz
Director of Human Resources
Harrisonburg City Public Schools
phone (540) 434-9916
fax (540) 434-5196
sprintz@harrisonburg.k12.va.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and any attachments are for the
sole use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information.
Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited and may be a
violation of law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for
delivering this message to an intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email
and destroy all copies of the original message.
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